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Summary 

The Budget monitoring report is going to Cabinet on 3 March 2021 and provides an 
update of the provisional outturn position at the end of 2020. 
 
The regular reporting of Revenue and Capital Budget Monitoring information through 
the year and the preparation of the provisional outturn position after the year end 
provides detailed financial information on the financial performance of the Council. 
 

Recommendations: 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. To note the Council’s projected outturn position for the end of 2020; and 
2. Consider areas of concern (e.g. revenue overspends) in developing per-

decision scrutiny questions 
 

 
 
 
 
 


